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August 31, 2011 
 
 
Dr. Burl W. Haar 
Executive Secretary 
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
127 7th Place East, Suite 350 
St. Paul, MN  55101-2147 
 
In the Matter of the Application of Noble    Docket No. IP-6687/CN-08-951 
Flat Hill Windpark I, LLC for a Certificate of 
Need for a Large Energy Facility, a 201 MW 
Large Wind Energy Conversion System and 
Associated Facilities in Clay County 
 
In the Matter of the Application for a Route    Docket No. IP-6687/TL-08-988 
Permit for the Noble Flat Hill Windpark I 
230 kV Transmission Line 
 
In the Matter of the Application for a     Docket No. IP-6687/WS-08-1134 
Large Wind Energy Conversion System 
(LWECS) Site Permit for the Noble Flat 
Hill Windpark I Project in Clay County 
 
Dear Dr. Haar: 
 
Attached for your information is a copy of the document filed with the MN Secretary of State changing 
the name of the LLC in the above matters from “Noble Flat Hill Windpark I” to “Flat Hill Windpark I.” 
            
The name change reflects the sale of Noble Environmental Power, LLC’s development portfolio to 
Quantum Utility Generation, LLC.  Flat Hill Windpark I, LLC contends and EFP agrees that since the 
permits are still held by the same LLC, a transfer of permit is not necessary.  The contact person remains 
the same with the following change in contact information: 
 
Michael Beckner, (585) 610-2165 or mbeckner@quantumug.com. 
  
Sincerely, 
 

 
David E. Birkholz 
 
Attachment 
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